
2025 Saskatoon Chapter Directory 

Deadline for Directory Requests: February 1, 2025 

The Saskatoon Chapter Directory will be issued early in 2025. The Directory will be available only 
upon member request. Please send your request to the email address or mailing address listed at 
the bottom of this form. 

Chapter members who reside in Saskatoon will be asked to pick up their copy. Pick up location and 
dates will be announced to all Saskatoon members who requested a copy. Directories will also be 
available at Chapter and Special Events.  
 
Members who reside outside of Saskatoon can request the 2025 Directory be mailed. Mailing dates 
will coincide with Pick up dates and the directories will be sent to the address in the Directory.  
 

1. Do you want your name included in the Directory?  Yes________  No _________  
 

2. Do you want a copy of the 2025 Directory?  

____ Yes, I live in Saskatoon and will pick up a copy of the 2025 Directory 

____ Yes, I live outside of Saskatoon and would like a copy mailed to me  

____ No, I do not want a copy of the Directory 

 
3. Is your contact information current with the Provincial STS office?  Yes ______ No ______ 

Ensuring personal contact information is current with the Provincial Office of STS is the 
responsibility of the individual member.  The Directory uses the address listed in the 
Provincial database.  

**Note:  Email addresses will not be published and are for contact purposes only.  

 
Please return this form by: 
Email:  Saskatoon.STS.Directory@gmail.com 

                   Mail:      Barb Alberton 
    730 8th Ave N 

Saskatoon, SK   S7K 2W9 
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